## Council on Aging Meeting With Select Board

Repeived and Filed
Town Clerk

**April 18, 2017** 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 PM by Chairperson, Kerry Flaherty, with members Amanda Zygmont, Susan Hurley, Jill Tucker, Judy Zahn and Director Jane Betsold present.

## **Business Discussed:**

## 1. Council on Aging Direction for Senior Center

The COA Board met with the Select Board to pass along information regarding the future of the Council on Aging. Kerry and the Board members passed along to the Select Board about meetings that have taken place to discuss the two options they have for a future site of the COA. Those two options being the current location, basement of the Town Hall or to move the vacant church on Main Street. They also discussed the feasibility study that needs to be done for COA. The Select Board were given the approximate space requirement for the COA. Kyle Scott, Building Inspector was also invited to attend the meeting but was unavailable. Jane will set up a meeting with him to discuss his professional recommendations for both sites and what assistance he might be able to provide us. It was agreed that we need to meet again after Town Meeting and elections with the new Select Board member and if the funding passes for the Feasibility study.

## Adjournment:

A motion was made by Amanda Zygmont, and 2<sup>nd</sup> by Jill Tucker, to adjourn the meeting. So moved. Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jane Betsold, Recording Secretary

Your Betrold